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Cross Culvert Replacement on Beecher Road in Clayton Township

Flint, Michigan. ---

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that Beecher Road between Duffield Road and Nichols Road in Clayton Township will be closed to traffic on Thursday, July 21, 2016 for cross culvert replacement.  Work is scheduled from 8:30am until 2:00pm.  Motorists are advised to avoid the work area.  Thank you for your patience.

Please contact Terry Burns at (810) 767-4920 if you have questions.  

--- ### ---
Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours.
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